19" October 2018

Mr James Kershaw
Licensing Department
SHDC

Plymouth Road
TOTNES TQ9 SNE

" Dear Mr Kershaw

_ We would like to express our objections to a taxi stand on Clifton Place,
Salcombe.

. We are the owners of—and already have major

issues with delivery trucks on an hourly basis, day in day out, parking
in front of our small shop window, blocking us from view of potential
business.

Over the years, we have tried to pursuade the drivers, when possible,
- to park in the space away from the shop windows where you are
proposing a taxi stand.

Delivery drivers are slowly learning to use this area but as drivers are
always concerned that they themselves with get blocked in with other
delivery drivers.

- We can, with experience, visualise that it will increase more vehicles parking
in front of our shop window and cause any potential taxi to be blocked in
also.

- We would appreciate your attention on this matter.

Regards




